ROSE LAKE. FOREST SPRING NEWSLETTER

LLCOME SPRING!!

The warmer weather is slowly but surely arriving! The snow is melung, and the ume tor

Spring Cleaning is upon us!! YAYYY!

PLEASE! Be sure to dispose ol your trash properly. Guidelines for disposal are posted at
the dumpsters. It is our entire community’s responsibility to respect the Rules of Disposal,
safeguarding our benefit of Trash Removal. REMEMBER! WE PAY FOR THIS
SERVICE AS A COMMUNITY AND IT SAVES US MONLEY AS INDIVIDUALS!
Every Time we have to clean up someone’s over-disposals, lack of respect for the rules,
DUMPING OF OIL {yes...it was done...lots ol oil!), and other ILLEGAL WAST E, or
cover the cost of OUTSIDE, (NON-MEMBER) REFUSE, we are individually paying lor
this, by having the dump inaccessible, paying fines for over-fill, or ultimately giving up the
right to use the dumpsters all-together, and having to pay individually for trash removal
(Costly!) PLEASE! Respect the rules, and watch for proper and improper disposal and
non-member disposers. *NOTE: I you are bringing in "I’ rash from outside RLF, it 1s not
allowed! Even if you own Property in the Forest! Please refer to your Bylaws and

Covenants. End Rant... Thank you.

BIDS : If you would like to put in a bid for services, please see the enclosed forms. This is
for Full-Time residents of RLFPOA only, and will be sent only to these members.

Our March Meeting will take place at 9 AM on March 21 o the Rose Lake Township
Hall. We look forward to seeing you there!
If you cannot make it to the March Meeting, but would like to attend the next meeting, It

will be held on Memorial Day Weekend, Saturday, May 23, 2015, at the Pavilion in
Rambadt Park in RLE.

There are several various positions open on the board. If you would like to nominate
someone or put your own name in for election, please let a board member know, and we

Can assist you.

Thank you, all, and have a wonderful Spring!



